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Comments: Please reconsider the ban of rock climbing bolts on wilderness lands.  Without these bolts, climbers

safety is at risk.  Having a local governance to oversee the particles of the different areas is my suggestion.

Having bolts installed in a sustainable manner is an important part in keeping our user group safe.  Thanks


